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Subject:
Financing environmentally friendly energy projects by the sale of emission allowances

Generally speaking the Commission’s climate policy is to be welcomed. As a result of the continuous development and promotion of environmentally friendly energy projects, Europe will no longer be so heavily dependent on oil-producing nations in future. The expansion of renewable energy can also give rise to new jobs and an economic boost within Europe, to counteract stagnating economic output. Emission allowances are being sold in order to continue providing financial support for these renewable energy sources. 

Does the Commission intend to reduce the sale of emission allowances in the coming years in order to reduce worldwide CO2 emissions?

If so, does the Commission plan to make up the shortfall resulting from the loss of income from the sale of allowances, in order to support and promote further projects in the field of environmentally friendly energy?
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